
CQBHA/MDL Meeting 10th September 2008 
 
 
Present :  Dave Wilson  Marina Manager 
   Jonathan Saunders  Chair CQBHA  
 
 
1. Current MDL Activities  
 

a. New electric points on C Pontoon.  More planned for B.  F Pontoon is at 
supply capacity so no further sockets are possible unfortunately.  

b. There has been an 11% saving in the water bill since the leak that was 
repaired so it was a big one.  

 
2. Winter Yard Package  
 
A new package is planned for this year :  
 

a. Out for any period from 1st October to 23rd January at 30% discount. (NB/ 
must go back in by 23rd January but it gives the Christmas break to work on 
your boat. 

b. From 23rd January 6 week packages will operate. 
 
3. Dredging Programme  
 
A contract is in negotiation to begin mid December (latest just after Christmas). 
 
The hydro graphic survey is due this week so it is not clear yet where dredging will 
be required. 
 
It is hoped that the improved shore package will encourage the maximum number of 
boats to come out. 
 
4. Dry Stack 
 
There are plans to provide discounted VHF sets and training in their use from Power 
Boat Training UK for Dry Stack users. 
 
There is now a quality office, VHF and 0845 number for dry stack users. 
 
5. Poole Bridge Height Repeater  
 
This has been costed at £7000 and Dave Wilson has is seeking approval for funding.  
There should be a decision in November. 
 
There are plans for the Marina to provide a service to measure the air height of boats 
where required. 
 



6. Shoreguard  
 
Reported in the last meeting notes.  There has been very limited feedback and it is 
considered unlikely that this will be progressed. 
 
7. Away from Berth Draw  
 
The draw for the member winners from the monthly draws to see who will win the 
£500 reduction in next year’s berthing fee will take place at the Barn Dance. 
 
If you have any comments on these notes or other matters please contact me at 
chairman@cqbha.co.uk 
 
  
Jonathan Saunders  
Chair – Cobbs Quay Bertholders Association  
September 2008 


